

25th February 2019 Dear Parent/Carer,

Year 9 Progress Evening – Thursday 7th March – 4.00pm – 6.30pm Being held in the Sixth Form area - Level 5 entrance on Newby Road

At Bolton St Catherine's Academy we understand the best way for young people to achieve success is by school and home working closely together. As part of this, we are holding our Progress Evening on Thursday 7th March where your child's subject teachers will be available between 4.00pm – 6.30pm.

Year 9 is particularly important and the Progress Evening will be your first opportunity to discuss your child's progress so far in GCSE standards. Your child is also invited to attend.

To maximise the impact of the evening, you may want to think about the following discussion points for each appointment:

- How is your child's attitude to learning? This can be identified using the S2S scores
- What is his/ her target grade?
- What are they currently predicted for their final grade?
- What can I do to support your child with their home learning?



 \sim l

Every parent that attends will be placed into a draw with five lucky winners receiving a £20 youcher for Morrisons.

Please complete and return the reply slip it to the Main Reception by Friday 1st March and look forward to seeing you there.

Yours sincerely

1

Mr Whittaker - Deputy Head**PLEASE RETURN TO THE MAIN RECEPTION BY FRIDAY 1st MARCH**	
I confirm that I will be attending Yea	r 9 Progress Evening - Thursday 7 th March
Signed:	Your name:
Relationship to child:	Contact number:
Email address:	



